
Parents & Siblings - Rules of Conduct at Fairfield Youth Wrestling Practices:

No sport (adult or youth) allows, requires or encourages parents, spectators or siblings on the
practice or competition field. Wrestling is NO exception.

Due to the limitations of our practice room and our desire to provide the best learning
environment for your wrestler, the Coaches prefer you NOT stay in the room during practice.

The Coaches do respect your right to insure your child’s safety with your presence.
If you choose to stay in the room during practice, you Must adhere to the following:

Sit quietly against the walls that contain the doors, preferably as far away as
possible from where your wrestler normally practices.

The only voice heard should be the coaches.

All children must sit quietly with their parent.

No interaction with your wrestler except during breaks called by a coach.


